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I support HB2977 because it will protect Oregon’s native wildlife, restore habitats, 

reduce wildlife-vehicle collisions, and support efforts to help people and wildlife 

coexist.  I see reckless clear cuts without replanting, destroying habitats for both 

wildlife and humans.   

 

Thank you for supporting HB2977. 


